
Fra: Francesca Guardiola [mailto:fguardiola@delegation-se.cat]  

Sendt: 27. november 2019 09:09 

Til: Amalie Andresen <Amalie.Andresen@ft.dk> 

Cc: Eva Flyvholm <Eva.Flyvholm@ft.dk>; Anne Rehder <anne.rehder@ft.dk> 

Emne: Foretraede December 19th 

 
Dear Amaelie, 
 
Having learned that the Danish Foreign Affairs Minister has a Samråd before the FA Committee at 
Folketinget, next December 19th, and knowing that the question regarding Catalonia will be 
debated in there: 

https://www.ft.dk/samling/20191/almdel/uru/samspm/d/2102689/index.htm 

I kindly require to the FA Committee to consider the opportunity of presenting an update of the 
Catalan issue in a Foretraede, the very same day (15' before the Minister starts its Samråd). 
 
Most probably a Representative of the Catalan Government will be attending it, being this person 
the one to present the Foretraede. Hence, either the Catalan Minister Foreign Affairs, Alfred Bosch, 
or the ViceMinister, Mireia Borrell. 
 
I am at your disposal whether you need more information from us. Looking forward to hearing from 
you soon. Kind regards. 
 
Francesca Guardiola 
Government of Catalonia 
Delegation to the Nordic Countries 
0046(0)8 120 661 16 - 0046 (0)72 974 0534 
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